Parish Gewmeti—

Holy Cross Armenian Church
580 West 187th Street
New York, NY 10033

We join the Holy Cross parish in expressing our congratulations

to Archbishop Tiran Nersoyan on the occasion of his 80th birthday

with gratitude and appreciation for his dedicated long service

to the Armenian Church and community life both in Jerusalem and

in the United States. May God grant him many more years to continue

his valuable service to our people.
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